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Follow up #1: Buildings After Hours Cancelled at Brooklyn 
Borough Office 

 

Buildings After Hours is cancelled on Tuesday, November 22, 2022, at the 
Brooklyn Borough Office only. Buildings After Hours will take place in all other 
borough offices from 4:00 to 7:00 pm.  
 
On Monday, November 21, 2022, the Brooklyn Borough Office will open at its new location at 345 
Adams Street, 3rd Floor. As a result of this move, Buildings After Hours is cancelled on 
Tuesday, November 22, 2022, and will resume on Tuesday, November 29, 2022.  
 
There are no changes to the Buildings After Hours schedule in the other borough offices. Visit 
nyc.gov/dobevents for more information.  

 

https://www.nyc.gov/assets/buildings/pdf/bkofficemove-sn.pdf
http://www.nyc.gov/dobevents

